
 

 

 

 
SNOWLINE GOLD CORP. 

(the “Company”) 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF AUDITORS 

TO: HAY & WATSON, CHARTERED PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS 
 CROWE MACKAY LLP 

Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102, the Company hereby provides change of auditor notice 
as follows: 

1. Hay & Watson resigned as the Company’s auditor, at the Company’s request, on August 
30, 2021. 

2. On September 6, 2021, the Company appointed Crowe Mackay LLP as its auditor to fill 
the vacancy created by the resignation of Hay & Watson, and to hold such position until 
the close of the next annual meeting of shareholders of the Company. 

3. The resignation of Hay & Watson and the appointment of Crowe Mackay LLP was 
considered and approved by the Audit Committee of the Company and the Board of 
Directors of the Company. 

4. There were no modifications of opinion from Hay & Watson in the Auditor’s Reports for 
the periods commencing on the incorporation of the Company and ending on August  

5. There are no “reportable events” as defined by National Instrument 51-102. 

Dated this 30 day of August 2021. 

SNOWLINE GOLD CORP. 

 

“Matthew Roma” 

__________________________ 
Matthew Roma 
Chief Financial Officer 



 

 

September 6, 2021 

 

TO:   Ontario Securities Commission 

  British Columbia Securities Commission 

  Alberta Securities Commission  

  Canadian Securities Exchange  

 

AND TO:  Snowline Gold Corp. 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: Snowline Gold Corp. – Notice of Change of Auditors 

We have reviewed the information contained in the Notice of Change of Auditor of Snowline Gold Corp. 

dated August 30, 2021 (the “Notice”), which we understand will be filed pursuant to section 4.11 of 

National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations.  Based on our knowledge as of the date 

hereof, we agree with each of the statements contained in the Notice.  

 

Yours very truly, 

“Crowe MacKay LLP” 

Chartered Professional Accountants  
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August 30, 2021 

Snowline Gold Corp. 

British Columbia Securities Commission  

Alberta Securities Commission 

Ontario Securities Commission 

Canadian Securities Exchange 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: SNOWLINE GOLD CORP. 

  Notice Pursuant to NI 51-102 - Change in Auditor 

We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change in Auditor dated August 30, 2021 

(the "Notice") delivered to us by SNOWLINE Gold Corp. (the "Company") with 

respect to our proposed engagement as auditor of the Company. 

Pursuant to Section 4.11 of National Instrument 51-102 - Continuous 

Disclosure Obligations, we have read the Notice and agree with the 

information contained therein, based upon our knowledge of the information 

relating to the said notice and of the Company, as of the date of this letter. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hay & Watson 
 

 

Chartered Professional Accountants 
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